


Annual Report. This reporting would not include event-specific information. It may be that
this information is published for some events on the Selwyn District Council website. If the
information isn’t publicly available online, the most effective way to request it is by
submitting a LGOIMA (Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act) request.
This ensures your query is formally logged and responded to within the statutory timeframe.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision
on your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us at
oia@selwyn.govt.nz.

Kind regards,
LGOIMA Team
Selwyn District Council




